
Statement on the Use of the 16-19 Tuition Fund – September 2021 
 
Sutton & District Training has received funding (Sept 2020) to support catch-up 
tuition for small groups of students to mitigate the disruption to learning arising from 
coronavirus (COVID-19). 
 
The funding will be used to support small group tuition for students (up to 5 learners 
or in exceptional circumstances this may be extended to up to 7) who are 
undertaking a Study Programme and who have not previously achieved a grade 4 or 
above in either English or maths at GCSE. This includes those aged 19-24 who have 
an Education Health Care Plan. 
 
The funding will allow us to extend the eligibility to include those who have a grade 
4 or above in English and/or maths, are from an economically disadvantaged 
background and would need catch-up support. 
 
We will provide personalised support through small group sessions, additional 
tutoring and pastoral support, for eligible 16 – 19 students in English, maths and 
other courses where learning has been disrupted. A mixture of face to face, practical 
abilities sessions and small intervention sessions will take place  
 
Examples of some of the Tuition Support on offer will include: 
 
 Functional Skills assessment preparation 
 Vocational practical support/catch-up 
 Pastoral support 
 GCSE exam preparation 
 SEN support sessions 
 
 

  

 


